

August 2, 2002

James R. Payne D.D.S. 434 N Center St. Northville, MI 48167



Dear Dr. Payne,

It's been a wonderful year of working with you and we wanted to show our continuing appreciation for your many and various donations of computers and computer equipment. I have personally enjoyed working with you and I know the long hours and heart you pour into these older computers, making them a benefit to those who receive them.

I've come to know that you are very knowledgeable and skilled with computer technology and I thank you for passing on those blessings to those in need. You certainly have a passion to get others as enthused and understanding of computers as you are.

To date, we have received **28 computers**, 5 of which you kindly refurbished, 14 monitors, 5 printers, and multiple mice, keyboards and speakers to keep our school and ministry *closer to the edge* of technology. Your generosity to our group alone has kept you quite busy.

Because we rely on the donation of older computers, your help is both timely and very much valued by those who eventually receive such gifts.

Again, I **thank you** so much for your charity and pray that God will bless your every endeavor as you serve Him and your community!

Sincerely, Pasto Fairbain

> Chris Fairbairn Assoc. Pastor

ST. PAUL'S LUTHERAN CHURCH 201 Elm Street Northville, Michigan 48167

(248) 349-3140 chrislisa@foxberry.net